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TWYFORD STREET FIRE – UPDATE 

 

A joint police and fire investigation into the cause of a fire at a commercial garage on Twyford 

Street, Derby has concluded that the most probable cause of the fire was accidental. 

 

Firefighters were called to the fire on Twyford Street at 18.56 pm on Saturday 10 November, 

when up to 100 homes and some businesses were evacuated as firefighters dealt with the 

fire.  
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